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MINUTES 

 
In accordance with RSA 198:20-c,II, a public hearing will be held by the Contoocook Valley School 
District for the purpose of expending funds from the ConVal Equipment Trust Fund. 
 
Richard Dunning, Chairman 
Contoocook Valley School Board 
 

 
Dr. Kimberly Saunders called the Public Hearing to order at 7:01 p.m. 
 
This hearing is for the purpose of expending funds from the ConVal Equipment Trust Fund. 
 
The justification for a new vehicle was budgeted for and decided to put in the equipment trust.   
We have seven facilities employees and seven vehicles.  Every other year, we are able to 
purchase a vehicle to extend vehicles for 14 years.   
 
This request is for $54,000 to purchase a vehicle.  There is also a vehicle to trade in for it.  
 
Tom Burgess asked if the trade in is the 18-year old truck. 
Tim Grossi, Facilities Director, confirmed.   
 
Kimberly Saunders asked if the School Board had any questions.  There were none. 
 
Kimberly Saunders asked the public present if they had any questions.  There were none.   
 
The Public Hearing shall remain open for thirty minutes and the Board will continue with the 
business at hand.  Should anyone have questions, you will be recognized to speak on the 
truck purchase proposal. 
 
Dick Dunning moved to close the Public Hearing at 7:35 p.m.   
 
Jim Fredrickson moved to approve the expenditure of $54,000 from the ConVal 
Equipment Trust Fund for the purchase of a new truck.   
William Bryk seconded.   



 
Jim Fredrickson withdrew his motion.  William Bryk withdrew his second. 
 
Katherine Heck moved to approve the expenditure of up to $54,000 for a new truck from 
the Equipment Capital Reserve Fund.   
William Bryk seconded.  Unanimous.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Marschok 
 


